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>>> Gary Beers 8/5/2010 12:57 PM >>>
Maura and I met with Richard (and his Project Manager) to further explain the requirements of
the certification for the proposed pump test with follwoing main outcomes:

(1) they understand certification and plan to submit treatment plans in next few weeks

(2) the discharge to dry creek bed is one option under consideration and they want to complete
UIC process with EPA before making final decision on disposal option.

(3) they will not decide on discharge option until next spring

(4) they do not anticipate any need for water permits from WQCD in
the future
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